
 
 

 

        23rd November 2021  
 
Dear Year 1 Parents/Carers,  
 
We are just getting ready for our nativity, Whoops a Daisy Angel. 
The children will need costumes as follows:   
 

• Miss East’s class are snowflakes – white clothes (or a costume)  
They will make a snowflake head dress in school. 

• Mrs. Halls and Mrs. Sagar’s class are angels – white clothes (or a costume) with gold or silver tinsel 
as a halo. 

 
Please ask your child’s class teacher if you have any questions. 
Costumes must be in school in a named bag by Monday 6th December at the latest. 
 
We look forward to seeing you there,  
The Key Stage 1 Team  


